
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Caroline Wilkinson [mailto   
Sent: 18 September 2021 19:02 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Cc: nationalcasework@dft.gov.uk 
Subject: Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Caroline 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed changes to our unique coastal road Princes 
Parade. 
 
1. Our sea view that we bought our property for be spoilt. 
 
2. Our canal is a place where locals and visitors come specifically to enjoy the nature 
and peace either in the water or walking alongside it.   
 
3. Seabrook road as an alternative is already very busy and when cars are parked 
along it, there is already limited room for cars to drive in opposite lanes leading to 
driver frustration and risk taking. 
 
We appeal to DfT to save our road. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
Mrs C King 

  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




